
USCHousing 

No Reassignments  
November 2, 2016 to  

January 10, 2017 

In order to make assignments for students  
starting in Spring 2017, USC Housing will suspend  
reassignments (building or room changes) from  

November 2, 2016 thru January 10, 2017 
 

We will resume processing reassignment  
requests again beginning  

Wednesday, January 11, 2017   
 

We appreciate your patience as we  
welcome our new Spring residents! 


